CSD>
ENGINEERS
August 17, 2016

PADEP Southwest Regional Office
Waterways and Wetlands Program
400 Waterfront Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Attention: Ms. Rita Coleman
Program Manager

Subject: Approval of Sunoco Pipeline LP Mariner East 2 Application
Ms. Coleman:

My name is A. Robert Necciai, PE, President of CSD Engineers, LLC based in Pittsburgh, with
offices in Philadelphia, Chicago, and Houston. Incorporated in 2007, CSD Engineers combines in
one organization over thirty years of multi-discipline industrial engineering and construction
management experience. CSD’s industrial engineering group is one of the premier facilities
engineering groups serving the chemical, petroleum, natural gas, power generation and metals
industries. QOur practical, hands on approach to design engineering combined with an extensive
understanding of industrial processes conditions our staff to optimize every aspect of the engineering
solution.

Our focus lies in heavy industrial and energy development, cost effective solutions, achieving
mutual respect, and establishing long-term business relationships. CSD Engineers has been
successfully servicing the midstream logistics industry across the United States for several years.
CSD Engineers has successfully completed a wide variety projects in the midstream area, from small
projects to ones with a total install cost up to $100MM. We provide innovative solutions to meet
our clients’ needs, while finishing projects On-Time and On-Budget. We have a diverse customer
base, and have worked throughout the continental United States on all aspects of midstream projects.

With this in mind, we at CSD Engineers feel compelled to provide these comments in support of the
DEP’s ultimate approval of Sunoco’s water crossing and land disturbance permits for The Mariner
East 2 Project.
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